Dear Families of LCS, “A Caring Community”
The Fifth Grade Car Wash is TOMORROW, FRIDAY, JUNE 5TH !

Liberty Corner School prides itself on being “A Caring Community”
and model school of character. An integral part of our Character
Education program is its service-learning component. We feel it is
our responsibility to teach our children to be caring towards
others and to give back to the community. We will be holding a
car wash to raise money for The Valerie Fund at Morristown
Memorial Hospital. This wonderful organization provides
healthcare, including medical treatment, counseling and
developmental activities to support children with cancer and
blood disorders.

PLEASE HELP to make a difference.

Fifth graders (and their parents) will be volunteering their time
on:

TOMORROW, FRIDAY, June 5th @ LCS (Front Parking Lot) 3:45-
5:45
(rain date is Friday, June 12)

*Participation in the car wash is voluntary. Parent permission will
be required for your 5th grade child to participate. If your 5th
grade child wishes to participate and has not filled out a
permission slip already, please return one to the attention of
Alison Wessels ASAP.

HERE'S HOW YOU CAN HELP:

SUPPLIES NEEDED FOR THE CAR WASH



1) New or gently used clean towels for drying cars (We will need
many, many, many towels!!)

2) Buckets

3) Sponges

4) Car wash liquid soap

5) Scrub brushes

6) Milk crates

7) Chamois cloths for drying cars (We will need many of these!)
8) Hoses and nozzles

9) Small Bottles of water for all volunteers

10) cookies for volunteers at the end of their shifts

11) pretzels for volunteers at the end of their shifts

We need your CARS most of all to wash!

If you are able to donate any of these supplies, you may drop
them off at the main office.

Thank you in advance for your support of this very worthwhile
service project

-The 5th grade carwash co-chairs: Alison Wessels, Lisa Janjua and
Gina Giuditta



